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Summary:

Kissinger agreed that in his absence Acting Secretary of State Robert Ingersoll and ACDA
Director Fred Iklé should meet with French Ambassador Kosciusko-Morizet and that the
British, Germans, and Canadians should receive copies of the five-point paper, and also
be informed of the approaches to the French and the Soviets.
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